
 

  

  

 

   

  

  

  

10th March 2017 
  

 

Dear Parents, 
  
This week the children have been:  
*retelling and drawing pictures about our story of the week 
*making patterns using a hammer to nail 2D shapes 
*making their own pizza 
 
Next week is Book Week. The theme is Arabian Nights.  
The children will be: 
*watching chicks hatch and learning how to look after them 
*cutting shapes to make collages of chicks 
*talking about what happens to our bodies after exercise 
 
Book of the Week:  The little yellow chicken 
 
Rhyme of the week:  Spring Chicken 
 
Key Vocabulary:    Chick   egg        fluffy           beak            hatch          
 
                               incubator       warm 
 
Suggested activities you could do over the weekend: 
 
*Visit the library and let your child choose their own books to read. 
*Read a book to your child every day and ask them who, what, where, why, how 
questions about the book. 
*Practise counting and recognising numbers at every opportunity 
*Go on a shape hunt.  
*Help your child to practise writing their name using their name card. 
*Talk to your child about chickens. Watch a video or visit a local farm.  
*Teach your child to wear their own coat, shoes, wellies, scarf and gloves.  
*Sing the rhymes in the new rhyme book. We will give you a new rhyme every 
week to add to it.  
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Thank you, 
The Nursery Staff  
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